
                                 Response Memo to Memorandum 

 

June 02, 2021 

 

 

 

Ohio Common Sense Initiative Office 

Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

77 South High Street 30th Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-6117 

 

cc: Sean McCullough, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

 

VIA E-MAIL: CSIPublicComments@governor.ohio.gov 

 

RE: CSI Review – Continuing Education Audit Requirements (OAC 4717-9-03) 

 

 

Dear Mr. Wittkorn, 

 

The Ohio Board of Embalmers and Funeral Directors (Board) acknowledges receipt of 

memorandum dated June 2, 2021 from the Ohio Common Sense Initiative (CSI) Office 

containing an analysis, recommendation, and conclusion regarding the above mentioned 

administrative rule package and associated Business Impact Analysis (BIA). 

 

The Board appreciates the CSI Office’s evaluation of economic impact of the agency’s 

regulations on Ohio businesses. 

 

The Board agrees with the CSI Office’s analysis, recommendation, and conclusion and will 

proceed with submitting the proposed rule package to the Joint Committee on Agency Rule 

Review (JCARR) as recommended. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ohio Board of Embalmers and Funeral Directors 
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